
05/03/2021 

MS Janine Weiss 
- 28 Nullaburra RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
janineweiss@realhub.net.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I'm a long term resident of Newport, and have been looking forward to the revitalisation of my 
suburb through the Newport master plan. I'm deeply concerned about the second submission 
from this applicant, which seems to ignore everything we were trying to improve in Robertson 
road. I'm particularly concerned about the number of units and car spaces required, a massive 
increase to what is currently there. This will destroy all I love about Robertson road currently 
and definitely eliminates the possibility of a village square. 

Sent: 5/03/2021 10:41:01 AM
Subject: Online Submission


